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Townsend, Erle

From: Cayting, Lynne A

Sent: Thursday, February 1, 2024 4:28 PM

To: Townsend, Erle

Subject: FW: Electric vehicle

 

 

Lynne Cayting, Chief 

Mobile Sources Section in the Bureau of Air Quality 

Department of Environmental Protection 

(207)-287-7599 

www.maine.gov/dep 

 

 

From: Nicole Violette <nicoledviolette@gmail.com>  

Sent: Thursday, February 1, 2024 4:17 PM 

To: Cayting, Lynne A <Lynne.A.Cayting@maine.gov> 

Subject: Electric vehicle 

 

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

This bill is ridiculous! This is maine not California! We have farmers and people on a budget. Do you realize that the 

batteries for these cars cause more damage than good? There are fields of these cars just sitting because of the 

batteries! I strongly oppose this bill. If you are fir the people of nine then prove it. We are nsiners, we are rural 

communities not a stare full of big cities. Vote no in this outrageous bill.  

Nicole Violette  

Eddington me 


